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Dear Parents and Carers, 

In school we have been busy learning some new Christmas songs, 

please ask your child to sing them to you! 

Library Visit 

 

This week we had a lovely visit from the 

East Cowes library.  Mrs Mathews used to 

be a teacher at Queensgate and now  

volunteers at the library.  Mrs Mathews 

gave each child a book called ‘I am a  

Tiger’ to keep.  Please see the back of this  

newsletter for the new development for 

the East Cowes Community Hub and  

Library. 

Forest School  

 

Please see the list below for this half 

term’s Forest School groups.  Now that 

the weather is getting very cold please 

make sure that 

your child has a 

named warm hat, 

scarf and gloves. 

 

 

Letters and Sounds 

 

This week we have been really sad to 

see that only 7 children out of 59 have 

had videos and photos uploaded to 

Tapestry to support their learning in 

school.  At parents evening you signed 

the home-school agreement which 

states that you will support your child’s 

learning at home.   

Here are the letter sounds for next 

week… 

 

 

 

 

Monday– ch (eg cheese) 

 

Tuesday– th (eg smooth) 

 

Wednesday– th (eg thumb) 

 

Thursday– ng (string) 

Monday 29th 

November 

Miss Jenkins’ Class 

Thursday 2nd  

December Mrs  

Barnett’s Class 

Ellis 

Amelia-Lily 

Joe 

Marleigh-Rose 

Macie 

Ava 

Harry N 

Jack 

Edward 

Arlo 

Amelia 

Logan 

Clay 

Kaiya 

Isabelle 

Lacey 

Corey 

Forest 

Lorenzo 

Lexi 

Seb 

Hannah 

Brody 

Eli 

Charlie S 

Paisley T 

Ella-Rose 

Clara 

AJ 

Tyler 


